
DCSD  keeps  trying  to  sell
former KMS parcel
Interest in the former Kingsbury Middle School site continues
to be lukewarm at best.

“We’ve had a few phone calls, so we hope there might be some
interest  out  there,”  Douglas  County  School  District
Superintendent  Teri  White  told  Lake  Tahoe  News.

The sale of the Stateline property will be back before the
school board on June 14.

The asking price remains $3.125 million. This is an average of
two appraisals.

What the board will be asked to do on Tuesday is change the
language in any potential contract to what it originally was.
It  had  been  altered  last  year  to  accommodate  a  potential
buyer. That transaction never came to fruition.

The goal is to start advertising the property more.

The  school  closed  several  years  ago  because  of  declining
enrollment. The three lake schools were consolidated into two.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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